
Fort Mill School District  
Fort Mill, South Carolina 
Wireless Upgrades 
RFP # FTML4-2024-001 
 
Addendum One – January 31st, 2024 
 
Following are changes, additions, deletions, clarification, or additional information to the RFP. All 
addenda are considered a component of the RFP. 
 
Changes / Clarifications to the RFP: 
 
None.  
 
The Following are E-Mail Questions and Answers through January 30th, 2024: 

 
  

Question 1: “I saw the section saying that the contract will extend through 2027. I wanted confirm that 
this was the length of service, and not the time frame for installation?” 
 
Answer 1: The District does upgrades every year so this is a 3 year contract to provide services each 
year depending on what needs to be done that year.  Typically, this work is done over the summer while 
the schools are empty.  
 
 
 

<End Addendum One> 


